PW13.11.108

Public Works and Infrastructure Committee

From: Christopher Moore <chris.moore8@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 13, 2016 2:11 PM

To: Public Works and Infrastructure Committee; Councillor Jaye Robinson; Councillor
McMahon; Councillor Perruzza; Councillor Moeser; Councillor Lee; Councillor Holyday

Cc: info@cycleto.ca; Mayor Tory; bikeplan; Councillor Grimes

Subject: 10 Year Cycle Plan - PW13.11

Dear Members of Public Works & Infrastructure Committee:

The Mimico Residents Association Board of Directors would like to voice it's support for the City Bike
plan PW13.11. We ask that you approve funding for the plan to ensure that the Major Corridor Study for
""Lake Shore (Humber to Mississauga)'* occurs in 2017.

http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaltemHistory.do?item=2016.PW13.11

Adding a safe route on Lake Shore Blvd through Mimico will give commuting cyclists a safe option through
our community that avoids the busy waterfront multi-use trail. Furthermore, it is important that we move
quickly on this to avoid further collisions and injuries between the many users of the waterfront trail.

Yours truly,

Chris Moore
President, Mimico Residents Association


http:http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2016.PW13.11

